December 2, 1940,

mclos%gi
Dear Sirs 3

7ith reference to my btelegraum of the 4th,
of Noveuber regarding the Steanmer "Danibian", I enclose
copy of a letter which hos now been received from the
Soclety's surveyor at Alexandria and I shell be glad to
have your comments in due course,

Yours faithfully,

Clerk to the Clagsification
Committee,

The Surveyors
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